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Kamloops Airport announces traveler numbers for Q1 2025, compared to the same period from 
the previous year.  
  
  2024 2025  Change  
 Q1 Travelers 89,588 78,571   - 12.3% 
 
 January 30,028 27,597   - 8.1% 
 February 30,079 24,942   - 17.1% 
 March  29,481 26,032   - 11.7% 
 
 
 
The decreases experienced in the first quarter of 2025 can be attributed largely to the reduction 
in capacity resulting from fewer flight frequencies to Calgary and Vancouver compared to Q1 
2024. Although flights are operating at or near capacity on all routes, the current frequency 
reductions are expected to remain in the near term, with pre-pandemic services to Calgary 
returning in May. 

We are encouraged by the continued success of Pacific Coastal and its contribution to regional 
connectivity. Kamloops Airport Ltd. remains committed to collaborating with all airline partners 
to enhance the travel experience to and from Kamloops and the surrounding area for locals 
and visitors. Kamloops Airport Ltd. (KAL) is a member of Vantage Group.  

 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Kamloops Airport Ltd. 
Jim Moroz, Managing Director 
(250) 376-3613 ext 104  
jim_moroz@kamloopsairport.com 
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